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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 

the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 
open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 

dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 

last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tuily center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so v»e have a warm and 
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Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 
most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.



Date: November 26, 2017

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming 
centers and the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming 
center was only open 31 days last winter and most of us were flooded and all our 
belongings were lost. We are asking you to please open Tully center on Sundays 
especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and dry place. Last 
year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when they 
opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it 
take to have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed 
to help us transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another 
chance for the Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step 
up and start caring about the most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your 
consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 

the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 

Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tuliy center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 

Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.



Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 

the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 
open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 

dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 
have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 

Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tuily warming center was only open 31 days 

last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 
open Tuily center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 

dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 
have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed tp help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tuily center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 

last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 
have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 

Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 

the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 

they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 
have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place; Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 

dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 

most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilmembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 
dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 
they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 

have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 
most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.
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Dear Mayor and Councilrnembers,

On Tuesday, November 28, 2017 you will be voting on the upcoming overnight warming centers and 
the agreement with Home First to run these centers. The Tully warming center was only open 31 days 
last winter and most of us were flooded and all our belongings were lost. We are asking you to please 

open Tully center on Sundays especially when it rains, from 8:00am-9:00pm so we have a warm and 

dry place. Last year we were out in the rain all day on Sundays and only allowed to come in when 

they opened at 9:00pm. This treatment of us is very inhumane and how many deaths does it take to 
have actions taken to resolve these problems. More low-income housing is needed to help us 

transition out of homelessness to affordable housing.

We also would like to see the weather be increased to 50 degrees so we have another chance for the 
Tully center to be open. Our lives are important. The City needs to step up and start caring about the 
most venerable population in San Jose. Thank you for your consideration.


